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Village Council News December 2020:

Council Business:

Council passed first reading of Borrowing Bylaw 565-21 after reviewing sections 251-256
of the MGA. Section 251(3) states that we must after first reading advertise the bylaw to
the residents of the Village before proceeding to 27 & 3+ readings. A copy of the bylaw is
in the newsletter for all residents to review, please note that the Village has not used this
line of credit for the past 4 years.

Council also passed the 2021 Interim Budget which is based on the 2020 budget and it will
be in place until Council passes the 2021 Operating Budget in May 2021.

Council is once again preparing the 2021 operating and capital budgets which of course will
have an impact on residential taxes. Council would like to hear from the residents before
passing the budgets and 2021 tax bylaw, so please make your voice known.

Section 284.2(1) of the MGA requires the Village of Watner to appoint a qualified assessor
to catry out the duties, powers and functions of the municipal assessor under the Act,
council has approved Benchmark Assessment Consultants as the Village assessor for the
2021 year.

Section 280(1) states “each council MUST appoint one ot more auditors for the
municipality”. Council has approved Mercer Wilde Group as the Village of Watner’s
Auditor for the 2020 audit.

Next Council Meeting is January 20th, 2021 @ 5:30 pm Village office, please follow all
COVID 19 restrictions put out by the Province when accessing the office in person please,
masks are mandatory.

Council & staff are once again observing many developments taking place without a

development permit being approved first, we have informed the Community Peace
Officers to start enforcing the Land Use Bylaw in the New Year.

Warner 4-H Beef Club
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On October 12" our club had its startup meeting. This year our club has 15 members. The leaders are Jeft
Belisle and Cody Cronkhite. On November 14" we had weigh in day at Cronkhite’s ranch. Unfortunately, due to
the new Covid restrictions we were not able to have a Christmas party or awards banquet this year. Hopefully

things will get back to “normal” soon so we can continue with our club activities.

This year our annual bottle drive has to be done a bit different due to Covid. There is going to be a trailer
parked at the Warner village office for anyone wishing to donate bottles. The trailer will be left there for the month
of January. You will only be able to drop off bottles during village office hours. If you are not able to take your
bottles into town and would like to donate please call Jeff Belisle @ 647-7835 or Cody Cronkhite @ 393-5345 and

someone will gladly come and pick them up. We thank you in advance for all your support.




PRAIRIE ROSE LODGE BITS & PIECE-JAN. 2021

Just think folks-we are almost rid of the year 2020. It has been a year when we are told ”don’t be social, stay home, wash your
hands, isolate, wear a mask.” Can you imagine how hatd it is for me to be quiet and not visit? Do you know how horrible it is
to breathe in your own exhaust? Having lived way in the country for half a hundred years, isolating and staying home wasn’t
that difficult. By gosh-I just do not like being told what to do-not as a kid, not as an adult and most certainly, not as a senior.
However, I follow the rules, as most of us do in the rural areas and we are reasonably well. I just ask the good Lotd to keep us
safe, healthy, mentally balanced and as I say “this too shall pass”. In a more serious mode-This Christmas we were unable to be
with our family and friends. We missed the delight of the “Santa” visit and wide-eyed wonderment of the whole event.
However, we do have 2021 to look forwatd to.

My thoughts go to the many unable to get out for a great breath of fresh air or be able to socialize with the many coffee people
who are unable to stop by. The staff at Prairie Rose Lodge are to be commended for going the extra bit to try make the
situation more tolerable.

The Ladies Auxiliary has not been able to have events at the lodge since March of 2020 and we miss these activities. January
2021 does not have a birthday to celebrate. Normally, we would have had entertainment, however this is not an option now.
Just wait folks, this too shall pass and we will have a bang-up party.

2021 will be the start of having a theme for each month for residents to focus on and discuss. The month of January the topic
will be pets-residents can talk of their pets through the years; watch movies about pets and if allowed, have some pets brought
in. Also, January 25 is Bobby Burn’s day and residents will be treated to Scottish treats and bagpipe music. A valentine craft
will be done near the end of January. There will be a focus on exercises, health and nutrition information as the residents are
unable to be out and about. The usual events-name that tune, horse race, card games will continue.

Once again as I close, it is important to think of those not as fortunate as we. A kind word, a short chat or a smile can change a
lonely person’s life. Wishing everyone a healthy, safe winter month. God Bless . Emma Hulit

Councillots Corner
With 2020 behind us, council and administration completed the Municipal Inspection, and now we will move forward with a Viability
teview, following a petition from the voters of our community. With this will come a vote to remain a Village or dissolve into the
County of Warner as a Hamlet. Municipal Affairs hopes to accomplish the review and vote priot to the October 2021 Municipal
Election. We are currently awaiting the start of the review, and it should be starting shorty. Municipal Affairs will provide information
to all the voters prior to a vote of dissolution, as they have already indicated this to council. Please stay informed and talk to your
council members throughout this process, as it is your community. Happy New Year, and all the best in 2021.
Tyler Lindsay
Mayor of Warner

Greetings and Happy New Year from Warner School!

As excited as we are to put 2020 in the rearview mitror and to the back of the closet, never to be opened again, there are
some things from the past 12 months that I feel need to be celebrated.

Athletics - our senior boys' basketball was on the cusp of a provincial’s berth when all spotts grounded to a halt. Archery
students were also gearing up for provincials. A storm prevented travel, which turned out to be a blessing, as events were
canceled. Our cutlers represented Warner at provincials in Februaty; the school's first appearance in many years.
Academics - with the support of our parents and the community, Warner Grad 2020 was able to go ahead in an altered,
but celebratory way. In hindsight, the decision to not wait until fall proved beneficial, as all events were taken off the table
in the fall months.

Celebrations - Warner teachers and students found ways to share Remembrance Day and Christmas spirit with the
community through art and class projects.

Determination - our staff, students, and families have been amazing. Guidelines and rules have been placed upon all of us,
and we have risen to the challenges. Complaints have been few, and the values of taking care of each other have shone
brightly.

Who can tell what 2021 will bring? Hope is a good place to start. We will continue to respect each other, support our
families' value systems, and help shape productive, inquisitive, and kind members of society. As always, check our website
warner.horizon.ab.ca for updates and school news.

Happy 2021!
Bryan Pritchard,
Principal
Warner School




Warner School Santa’s Workshop

Thank you to everyone who donated items to this years Santa’s Workshop. We had a huge number of items for
students to purchase for gifts for their families. | know for many of us the Workshop gifts are the highlight of
Christmas morning! Proceeds from the workshop was over $600.00 and then a lovely family from the community
matched this amount! The spirit of Christmas is alive and well in our community! Thank you and Happy New Year!

SOUTHERN ALBERTA OUTDOORSMEN

Our Passion is to promote, through education and programs, the conservation and utilization of fish and wildlife and to protect and enhance
the habitat they depend upon.

SAO will be strictly following all AHS guidelines, and events are subject to modification/cancellation based on recommendations from
AHS.

Regular meeting held 2nd Tuesday of every month, 7:30pm at the Heritage Hall. Everyone is welcome to attend, and PLEASE DO!
UPCOMING EVENTS

Predator Hunt — Cancelled due to new COVID restrictions

Family Fun Fishing Day — Postponed

Measuring Day - Postponed

AGM - January 12, 2021, 7:00 p.m. at Heritage Hall

Membership prices for 2021:

Youth $§25 Uninsured $40  AFGA affiliate $50 Family $65
Please contact any member of the SAO to putchase your membership!!!
EXECUTIVE

James Wills, Barry Snow, Scott Tollestrup,
COMMITTEE CHAIRS, REPRESENTATIVES, DIRECTORS
Clayton Taylor, Warren Cunningham, Jalen Hulit, Mindy Prunkle, Rodger King, William King, Brandyn Hulit, Barb Snow, Craig Blackmer

Bordet Community Wellness Foundation Update — Winter 2021
It has been a Christmas season that no one will soon forget! Despite this fact, we are hoping that there was gladness in your heart, and that
there were virtual meetings across the miles in order for us to adhere to the restrictions put before us. Let’s not forget that Alberta is a robust
population who has been through many ups and downs through the years, and we always come out of these times with a greater perspective
on how fortunate we really are.
As with many other organizations, we have been limited in the meetings that we have had, and also in the opportunities to hold fundraising
events. We are thrilled to be taking part in the Corvette ticket sales during the week of January 11-17th. As our foundation serves all
community members in the County of Warner, and the villages of Coutts, Milk River, and Warnet, we would be happy to hear from any
volunteers who may be able to help us out with these ticket sales for the Kinsmen Corvette. These proceeds will continue to fund purchases
ot events which help us all maintain a healthy and happy lifestyle. We thank the Kinsmen group for the wonderful suppott that they give to
numerous organizations in our area. It is so appreciated. If you are able to help sell a few tickets for the Corvette in the new year, please
contact Emma Hulit @ 403-344-2222, or Robbie Wills @ 403-344-4312.
Border Community Wellness Foundation wishes you all a healthy and prosperous 2021!

The Warner Volunteer Fire Department along with the Warner Fireman’s Society would love to send out a huge
thank you to Santa for making an appearance in our 1* annual parade and the amazing people that donated towards
the fireworks show. Thank you to Kaupp Family Farms, KJM Farms, R] McKenzie Farms, Travis & Sarah Duncan,

Core AG, J&T Jones Farms, Cronkhite Cattle Company and the Village of Warner.

We hope to see everyone out for the Santa Parade and Fiteworks coming December 17, 2021!




2021 Military Service Recognition Book

This annual publication helps identify and recognize many military service members and Veterans who serve or have served our
country. Stories are now being collected for the 2021 submission. Anyone may submit Veterans stories, pictures, clean jokes or a
poem. Submission stories have a maximum of 500 words and should include a photo of the identified veteran. Photographs and other
information will NOT be returned, so please scan and email or copy and mail it with your submission. Submission deadline for the
2021 book is January 31, 2021. No exceptions. These books are free and are delivered to the Foremost Legion later on in the year.
Call (403) 666-2260 if you’d like to receive a copy. There will be a charge if I have to mail them. Email submissions too:

, or matil too:

Military Service Recognition Book P.O. Box 1266 Station “M” Calgary, Alta. T2P 21.2

Warner Adult Learning
It's Coming! What’s coming? Our New Program Guide should be arriving in your post office box eatly January.
What's all the excitement about?
Didn’t get one? Call and we’ll mail it to you 403-421-0036

Shadow Boxes
Create your own Feb. 8
and Paint parties

4 communities — Warner, Stirling, Milk River & Raymond. Pick your town and your date - January to May. Check your program guide
for more details.

B® Microsoft

Get to know Windows 10 and Excel
Starts
Feb. 4th and
March 11th .

Thank you to the community for help in the Christmas Hampers (2020)

The food hampers, gifts and gift certificates are made possibly by the donations of these local groups:
* The Warner 4-H Club
*The Warner Royal Purple
*The students and staff of the Warner school: the ‘Santa’s Workshop’, the school improvement committee,
collecting non-perishable foods, their help in organizing the hampers and in delivering.
* Many individuals give their support with cash, food and gifts.
* Warner Fire Department in delivering of hampers.
* The local Warner Church helps to organize the sorting and distribution of these hampers.
* The Village of Warner staff also works very hard to see this project be completed.

¢ Barclay Lutz matching donation to the Santa’s Workshop monies raised

Thank you for all those whop support. Thank you for the offers of help also. Happy New Year to you!




Resident & Family Council for Milk River Long Term Care January 2021

Our November Silent Auction was a great success. We raised $1884.00. This money will go to provide the residents of our Long-Term Care
with a few pleasures over the next year.

THANK YOU THANK YOU THANK YOU

To the Business’s and Individuals that donated items for the auction’ To all the good folk that came to the ATB to have fun and bid at the
auction. To Audrey Blackmer and Val Schamber for theit determination and hard wotk to ensure a successful event. To ATB Financial for
letting us set up tables at the bank.

The virtual concerts that were held in December were very much appreciated by the residents, lots of smiling faces, clapping hands,
stomping feet, and even a bit of sing-a- long. Rec. Therapy made the event even more enjoyable by providing drinks and snacks to the
residents as they enjoyed the concerts. Even a bit of western gear was handed out for the occasion.

THE REVIEWS ARE IN Comments sent to Duane Steele from the residents; along with a thank you card and an honorarium

*] really enjoyed the show * Thank you for your time. * Good job. * I liked the songs. * Really enjoyable. * “Woo Hoo”

The COVID-19 pandemic has had a profound impact on all of us and has certainly been challenging to navigate. 2020 has been an
extraordinary year to say the least, and against that backdrop, we hope that you and your family are staying safe and healthy. This year has
given us the opportunity to reflect and look to the future. So, all of us from the Family & Resident Council want to wish you a Very Happy,
Healthy and Prosperous 2021.

Lana Proctor.....Treasurer

Silent Auction Donors...... Remember to shop locally

Business Donations
AM Service _ Anthony Miller
ATB Financial

Individual Donations
Audrey Blackmer
Bonnie Buchanan

B.& C. Insurance Susan Horgus

D.F. Smith & Sons Peggy Losey
Dolores Pittman Massage Therapy Lana Proctor

J.T. Wine & Spirits Ltd. Linda Selk

Lavonne’s Hair Nook Keith Skippen

Main Street Hair Styles and Our Anonymous donors
Milk River Dental Centre

Milk River Farm Supply — Triple “O” Sales

Milk River Home hardware

Napa Ridge Auto Parts

No Filter Brows

Parrish & Heimbecker Ltd.
Riverside Market

Rocky Mountain Equipment
Smart Alice

Town of Milk River

Tread Pro

VILLAGE NEWSLETTER

Did you know you can get your newsletter with your monthly utility bill? Starting at the end of January when we
email utility bills, we will add the monthly newsletter to the residents that have already signed up for their utility
bill to be emailed. Since you can no longer leave your recycling at the local post office we are wondering if it
would make sense to leave our community newsletter at local businesses for pickup.

We have our newsletter online at www.warner.ca or available at the Village office. Please let us know what you
think!

Email admin@warner.ca to sign up for online utility bills or to let us know what you think about not mailing out
the newsletter.




MUNICIPAL BORROWING BYLAW

For the purpose Specified in Section 256 of the Municipal Government Act

Bylaw No. 565-21.

WHEREAS the Council of the Municipality of the Village of Warner (hereinafter called the
“Corporation”) in the Province of Alberta, considers it necessary to borrow certain sums of money

for the purpose of:

Financing Operating Expenditures

NOW THEREFORE pursuant to the provisions of the Municipal Government Act, it is hereby
enacted by the Council of the Corporation as a Bylaw that:

1.

The Corporation borrow from Alberta Treasury Branches (“ATB") up on the principal sum of
$112,000.00 repayable upon demand at a rate of interest per annum not to exceed the
Prime Lending Rate from time to time established by ATB, and such interest will be
calculated daily and due and payable monthly on the last day of each and every month.

The Chief Elected Officer and the Chief Administrative Officer are authorized for and
on behalf of the Corporation:

a) to apply to ATB for the aforesaid loan to the Corporation and to arrange with ATB
the amount, terms and conditions of the loan and security of securities to be given

b)

to ATB;

as security for any money borrowed from ATB

i)

i)

to execute promissory notes and other negotiable instruments or
evidences of debt for such loans and renewals of all such promissory notes
and other negotiable instruments or evidences of debts;

to given or furnish to ATB all such securities and promises as ATB may
require to secure repayment of such loans and interest thereon; and

to execute all security agreements, hypothecations, debentures, charges,
pledges, conveyances, assighments and transfers to and in favour of ATB
of all or any property, real or personal, moveable or immovable, now or
hereafter owned by the Corporation or in which the Corporation may have
any interest, and any other documents or contracts necessary to give or to
furnish to ATB the security or securities required by it.

The source or sources of money to be used to repay the principal and interest owing

under the borrowing from ATB are from the operating budget.



4, The amount to be borrowed and the term of the loan will not exceed any restrictions
set forth in the Municipal Government Act.

5. In the event that the Municipal Government Act permits extension of the term of the
loan and in the event the Council of the Corporation decides to extend the loan and
ATB is prepared to extend the loan, any renewal or extension, bill, debenture,
promissory note, or other obligation executed by the officers designed in paragraph
3 hereof and delivered to ATB will be valid and conclusive proof as against the
Corporation of the decision of the Council to extend the loan in accordance with the
terms of such renewal or extension, bill, debenture, promissory note, or other
obligation, and ATB will not be bound to inquire into the authority of such officers to
execute and deliver any such renewal, extension document or security.

6. This Bylaw comes into force on the final passing thereof.

CERTIFICATE

WE HEREBY CERTIFY that the foregoing resolution was duly passed by the Council of the
Corporation therein mentioned at a duly and regularly constituted meeting thereof held on
the 20th day of January, 2021 at which a quorum was present, as entered in the minutes of
the said Council, and that the Bylaw has come into force and is still in full force and effect.

READ A FIRST TIME this 16th Day of December, 2020

READ A SECOND TIME this 20" Day of January, 2021
READ A THIRD TIME AND FINAL TIME this 20* Day of January, 2021

WITNESS our hands and the seal of the Corporation this 20th day of January, 2021.

Mayor

Chief Administrative Officer



ALBERTA
MUNICIPAL AFFAIRS

Office of the Minister
MILA, Grande Prairie

AR102871
December 18, 2020

His Worship Tyler Lindsay
Mayor

Village of Warner

PO Box 88

Warner AB TOK 2L0

Dear Mayor Lindsay and Council,

I am writing with respect to the petition submitted by electors of the Village of Warner requesting
a viability review. The petition has been reviewed and deemed sufficient in accordance with the
Municipal Government Act (MGA).

At the time the petition was received, the population of the town was 373. Section 130(2)(b) of
the MGA states a petition requesting a viability review must be signed by electors of the
municipality, numbering at least 30 per cent of the municipality’s population. Electors must be
excluded if they do not meet specific criteria. Based on the population of the town,

112 signatures were required for the viability review petition to be sufficient.

The petition received contained 161 signatures. Ten signatures were excluded, as they did not
meet the mandatory petition requirements set out in the MGA. This resulted in 151 signatures
remaining on the petition.

After careful consideration, | have decided a viability review of the village would be an
appropriate course of action at this time. | have also decided that a vote of electors on the
question of dissolution will be part of this viability review, and will be conducted after a viability
review report is distributed to residents and property owners.

My ministry will work closely with the administrations of the Village of Warner and the County of
Warner to collect information and develop the viability review report. The village, county, and the
provincial municipal associations will have a further opportunity to review the draft viability
review report and provide comments before it is finalized, distributed to village residents and
property owners, and made available to the general public.

The ministry will be in contact with your administration to plan the next steps of the viability
review, including a letter from my ministry to Village of Warner residents and property owners to
confirm the initiation of this review.

/2

132 Legislature Building, 10800 - 97 Avenue, Edmonton, Alberta T5K 2B6 Canada Telephone 780-427-3744 Fax 780-422-9550

Printed on recycled paper
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Should you have any questions regarding the viability review process, please contact
Marnie Lee, Municipal Viability Advisor, toll-free at 310-0000, then 825-468-4274, or at
marnie.lee @gov.ab.ca.

| look forward to your cooperation and willingness to work with the county and my ministry
during the review.

Sincerely,

HFRNUaAd

Tracy L. Allard
Minister

cc: Paul Wynnyk, Deputy Minister, Municipal Affairs

Gary Sandberg, Assistant Deputy Minister, Municipal Services Division, Municipal Affairs
Marnie Lee, Municipal Viability Advisor, Municipal Affairs

Classification: Protected A
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JANUARY LIBRARY NEWS

WISHING EVERYONE A VERY HAPPY AND HEALTHY 2021
NEW ITEMS
A TIME FOR MERCY BY JAMES GRISHAM
THE COAST TO COAST MURDERS BY JAMES PATTERSON
THE SENTINEL BY LEE CHILD
SHAKEUP BY STUART WOODS
THE MIDWIFE MURDERS BY JAMES PATTERSON
FROM THE ASHES BY JESSE THISTLE
SHADOW OF NIGHT BOOK 2 BY DEBORAH HARKNESS
TOTAL POWER BY VINCE FLYNN
DVDs
FLASH SEASON 4
ENDEAVOUR SEASON 7
JUNIOR READERS
THE PRINCESS IN BLACK BY SHANNON HALE
THE GRINNY, GRANNY DONKEY BY CRAIG SMITH
WHAT IF | HAD AN ANIMAL TONGUE BY SANDRA MARKLE
THE BABYSITTERS CLUB LOGAN LIKES MARYANN GRAPHIC
NOVEL BY ANN M. MARTIN
DOG MAN GRIME AND PUNISHMENT BY DAV PILKEY
| SURVIVED THE CALIFORNIA WILDFIRES BY LAUREN
TARSHIS

THANK YOU FOR ALL OF THE DONATIONS IN 2020 WE
APPRECIATE ALL OF THE BOOKS AND DVDS IT HELPS TO
KEEP OUR INVENTORY CURRENT AND MANY PEOPLE GET
PLEASURE FROM YOUR DONATION.



KIECSS FCSS FAMILY VIRTUAL JANUARY
Famly & Commaniy SUPPORT SERVICES 2021

Support Services
www.fess.ca

MONDAY TUESDAY. WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

12 13
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| BABY AND ME | CAREGIVER CAFE FACEBOOK LIVE -
12:30-1:30pm 10:00- 11:00am CIRCLE TIME

Jackie Janet, Myma 10:00- 10:30 am
b . Myma and Janet

l |
! FACEBOOK LIVE! Q&A | CAREGIVER CAFE LIVE
|

Teen/Tween Talk Tuesdays  Q&A
| 1:00pm 1:00pm
! Penny, Amanda Kim, Penny
| WELLNESS WEDNESDAYS
i Mental Health Awareness
| 1:30- 3:00pm
| Mzma, Janet |
18 i R O A S i 1) R R Y EF A EReSiess : 5225000 A
| BABY AND ME FACEBOOKLIVE - |
| 12:30-1:30pm CIRCLE TIME
| Jackie | - 10:00- 10:30 am
| FACEBOOK LIVE! Q&A | CAREGIVER CAFE ‘ Myma and Janet
Teen/Tween Talk Tuesdays : 10:00- 11:00am |
| 1:00pm | Janet, Myma |
Penny, Amanda | CAREGIVER CAFE LIVE TRIPLE P GROUP |
| Q8A | 6:30- 8:30pm
1:00pm Janet, Stacey |
Kim, Penny |
!
| 25 | 26 J 27 | 28 | 29 |
| BABY AND ME CAREGIVER CAFE FACEBOOKLIVE- |
12:30-1:30pm 10:00- 11:00am CIRCLE TIME
Jackie Janet, Myma 10:00- 10:30 am

| ) | o | ) - | Myma and Janet
FACEBOOK LIVE! Q&A | CAREGIVER CAFE LIVE TJRIPLE P GROUP
Teen/Tween Talk Tuesdays  Q&A 6:30- 8:30pm
1:00pm . 1:00pm Janet, Stacey
| Penny, Amanda Kim, Penny
; WELLNESS WEDNESDAYS |
[ Family Literacy
1:30- 3:00pm
Myma, Janet

CONTACT:

Penny Pittman
penny.pittman@fcss.ca
403-915-4017

Family & Community

A(W Support Services

Government www.fcss.ca
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» ANNOUNCEMENT -

ey
FCSS is proud to announce the launch of Kaleidoscope Inclusive Youth\-\
Programming. Kaleidoscope programs are open to youth ages 14-18 \/
who are looking for extra supports in their communities. Our goal is to
help young people build confidence and resiliency through arts-based
activities which introduce them to new skills and social groups.

P VIRTUAL PROGRAMMING

Virtual programs will be offered to youth across the entire Barons-
Eureka-Warner region through Discord software and social media.
Workshops will begin in December, with ongoing groups beginning in
the new year.

> VIRTUAL EVENTS THIS MONTH* *Official dates, times, and posters TBA

e Bob Ross Paint Night
e 2S5LGBTQ+ Dungeons & Dragons 101

p CONTACT INFORMATION

Jamie Lewis, B.A. (Hons.)

Youth Inclusion Project Coordinator (FCSS)
403-795-2963

jamie.lewis@fcss.ca

www.fcss.ca




WARNER

VILLAGE OF WARNER DOG LICENSE APPLICATION

Please complete this form with as much detail as possible. The information contained on this form will be used for
our records only. Bold fields are mandatory.

New Application O Renewal [] Change of Information O Lifetime[]
Last Name: First Name:
Street Address: Postal Code:
Primary Phone: Cellphone:

Email Address:

Pet Information:

Pet Name: Breed:

Color: Dominate: Second: Sex: F/M Spayed/Neutered: Yes/No

Coat: [] CurlyD Long O short Cmedium Clother

Tail: DDocked DLong DShort DOther

Micro Chip #: Tattoo #: Veterinary:
Temperament: Pure/Mixed:

DOB (YYYY-MM-DD): Rabies Shot (YYYY-MM-DD):

Tag #: Tag Date: Value of Payment: Lifetime: Yes/No

Additional Notes:

1, certify the above information is correct
Date: Signature:

Fees:

Spayed or Neutered Dog $15.00 per year

Not Spayed or Neutered Dog $25.00 per year

Spayed or Neutered Dog $100.00 Lifetime

Replacement Tag $5.00

Completed forms may be taken to the Village office for processing.




s ANIMAL CONTROL BYLAW # 543-13

Vilageer =
e WARNER PERMIT APPLICATION

|;;i{ VILLAGE OF WARNER

DATE:

APPLICANT NAME:

LOCATION:

SIZE OF PASTURE OR LOT (IN FEET OR BY ACRE):

YEAR OF PERMIT:

KIND OF ANIMALS:

SPECIES: NUMBER:
SPECIES: NUMBER:
SPECIES: NUMBER:
SPECIES: NUMBER:

DESCRIPTION OF EXISTING BUILDINGS ON THE PROPERTY FOR THE PURPOSE OF HOUSING SAID
ANIMALS (describe penning or fencing type and construction for containment):

DESCRIPTION OF WATERING FACILITIES:

PLANS & LOCATION FOR DISPOSAL OF MANURE AND WASTES:

I SWEAR THAT THE ABOVE INFORMATION IS ACCURATE IN ALL IT’S DETAIL, AND FURTHER, AGREE TO
ABIDE BY ALL THE REGULATIONS AS OUTLINED IN THE ANIMAL CONTROL BYLAW OF THE VILLAGE OF
WARNER.

APPLICANT SIGNATURE APPROVAL BY VILLAGE OF WARNER
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Dog, Cat & Large
Animal Licenses
duel

EVENTS

Tuesday

Wednesday

January

Thursday

4 5 6 7
Garbage Pick Up Every
Thur.
Transfer Station Open
Every Thurs 10am-3pm
11 12 13 14
Warner AG Society
AGM 7pm @ Elks Hall
18 19 20 21
Village of Warner
Council Meeting
5:30pm
Everyone Welcome!
25 26 27 28
Warner Volunteer
Fire Dept & Warner
Fireman's Society
AGM 7pm
Transfer Station Warner AG Society

The Village of Warner Transfer Station
is open every Thursday & Saturday
10am-3pm. Please check
www.warner.ca to check & see what
you can take to the dump

Come join the Warner AG Society to
help out your Community! The AG
Society donates to kids & community
organizations in & around Warner.

2021
___ saturday |

1 2

Transfer Station
Open Every Sat
10-3pm

23

)
(%)

Dog, Cat & Large Animal Licenses Due

All Dog, Cat & Large Animal Licenses are
due January 31 2021! Don't forget to come
to the office or print off forms from the
Village website. Dogs Altered $15, Unaltered
$25, Lifetime tag $100, Cats $5, Chickens $3
each and cows or horses are $20 each.



